
New house captains!!! 

THE ALIENS 

ARE COMING!! 

Last half term, year 

1’s theme was ‘The 

Aliens are Coming!’ 

They received mysterious letters from an 

alien claiming to be called Beegu. Their class-

rooms were full of colourful pictures and  

models! 

Our school council 

Year 1: Zane and Elisha  

Year 2: Caitlin  and Mia  

Year 3: Connie  and Jacob  

Year 4: Harrison  and Stella  

Year 5: Ella and Petal  

Year 6: Madeleine  and Edie  

Birchwood Primary is really lucky to have 

these 12 children representing our school. 

Their job is to act and speak on your behalf 

to make sure your opinions are heard.  

If you have any suggestions which will  

improve our outstanding school, please let 

them know!  

House captain elections are over! We are 

pleased to announce to you that our brand 

new captains representing our 4 houses are: 

Chaytor: Dominic  

Dominic is a computer whizz. He controls 

the computer in singing assembly so watch 

out for him! 

Morris: Alice  

Alice is 11 years old  She is a keen 

dancer and gymnast. Alice dances at Steps 

in Tamworth and regularly competes in 

dancing competitions. 

Chetwynd: Harley  

Harley is a quiet but sporty person. He 

plays football for Polesworth Swifts and 

also enjoys playing cricket. 

Goodere: Harley  

Harley is ten years old and he likes to 

play football and basketball. You might not 

know this but Harley is a World champion 

kick boxer!  

Please support your 

house and your house 

captains by entering all 

of the competitions! Is 

your team the best?! 

 

Adapted Animals 



Super Scoop! 
Super Spotlight!!! Meet the team! 

For our first issue of Super 

Scoop we have interviewed 

Miss Haggie, a yr 4 teacher. 

Who inspires you and 

why? 

My mum inspires me be-

cause she is  hard working 

and caring. 

If you weren't a teacher what would your 

dream career be? 

I would have taken a career in advertisement 

doing all the art work, because art is one of my 

main strengths. 

In a few words describe Birchwood? 

It’s a friendly school which is lovely, caring and 

hard working which makes me feel welcome. 

Do you have  a favourite children's book and 

author? 

Yes. Jacqueline Wilson is my favourite author 

because she is very creative and my favourite 

series has to be Tracy Beaker. 

Do you have any burning questions that you 

would like to ask a teacher or other member 

of staff? Who would you like us to interview? 

Please let us know!   

2015 will be a year to remember as we are  

hoping that this year has the best Super Scoop 

team in history. Who have we got this year?: 

Left to right. Top to bottom. 

 Madeleine  

 Olivia  

 Heather  

 Sean  

 Georgia  

 

We are going to keep you posted on everything 

that’s happening around school. We would also 

love to hear what you are doing in your class.  

Please let us know! 

Take a look at this month’s Super Scoop fabulous 

competition too. It’s definitely worth entering! 

Competition time! 

Your task is to write an interesting article which 

could be included in our next edition of Super 

Scoop.  It can be about anything you like - 

something that you’ve learned, a hobby that 

you do outside of school, or an exciting event 

that has happened.  If you can provide pictures 

or photographs too, then that would be even 

better! The closing date for the competition is 

Friday 20th November 2015.  Good luck!! 


